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“Reaching the WORLD with the GOSPEL OF CHRIST through the local CHURCH” 
 

October 27, 2020 
 
 

Grace to you and peace from God the Father 
and our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!! 

 
First of all, in writing you this letter I thank God for all of you, my supporters both 
financially and in your prayers for me and the ministry God has given me.  By your gifts 
and prayers, I am able to do what God has called me to, and I don’t take that lightly or 
for granted.  You have been faithful and I want to say, THANKS. 
 
This year has brought many challenges for most people all over the world.  Our life has 
changed as we used to know it: Covid 19, deaths, jobs lost, unrest in our nation, a 
presidential election in a few days, racial problems…the list can go on and on.  What 
uncertainty, BUT one thing remains: GOD IS FAITHFUL.  Who He is does not change. 
 
I am reminded what the author of Hebrews tells us in chapter 1:10-12. “You, Lord, in the 
beginning laid the foundations of the earth, And the heavens are the work of Your 
hands.  They will perish, but You remain; And they will all grow old like a garment; Like 
a cloak You will fold them up, And they will be changed.  BUT YOU ARE THE SAME, 
And your years will not fail.” 
 
(HOPE).  Sometimes that is easier to say than to live.  I am learning to Trust God.  This 
year has brought my wife and me many challenges.  I myself contracted Covid 19 and 
pneumonia in July.  My wife’s mother passed away, also in July.  My own 37 year old 
daughter died in a tragic accident in New Jersey, September 18, 2020.  My heart was 
broken, but I was able to speak at her funeral. 
 
In light of our momentary affliction, God is producing in us an eternal weight of glory.  I 
have not been able to go to the prisons, nor on any mission trips at this time.  I am 
continuing to pass out tracts, engage people in conversations about eternity, especially 
during this pandemic.  There is always work to do wherever you are.  Our mission field 
is whatever place, situation or circumstance we find ourselves in. 
 
Please continue to pray for my family, as we seek to be used by God to lead them to the 
Savior. 
 
May the Lord Bless and Keep You. 
And may you bless Him at all times. 
 
Love, Larry and LaShoron 
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